
 

  
 Scott A. Stoll 
 Direct: 416.865.4703 
 E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com 

December 10, 2010 
 
BY COURIER AND EMAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.  (“Enbridge”) 
Request for Extension in Submission of Response to Interrogatories  
Board File No.: EB-2010-0241 Torbram Road Relocation Project 

 
Procedural Order No. 1 requires Enbridge to provide complete responses to the 
Interrogatories no later than Tuesday, December 14, 2010. 

Enbridge requests an extension to the time for submission of the responses to the 
Interrogatories to Thursday, December 16, 2010.  The Project Team required to provide the 
necessary information has been unavailable due to construction field work on a related 
project.  The additional time will allow Enbridge to have the appropriate personnel 
available. 

Enbridge would of course anticipate that such request, if granted, would be reflected in the 
remaining timelines contained in Procedural Order No. 1. 

Yours truly, 
 
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 
 
Signed Original on File 
 
Scott A. Stoll 
 
SS/hm 
 

 


